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Coming Soon: Rock the Plaza
By Cathy Tyson

Lafayette’s Plaza Park, also known as Elam and Margaret

Brown Plaza Park, will once again be the place to enjoy

quality music on the first four Friday nights in August with the

summer music series, “Rock the Plaza.”  Sponsored by the

Chamber of Commerce and Red House Studios, this will be the

third summer this popular series will have downtown jammin’.

“Lafayette has countless numbers of musicians, both as-

piring and accomplished, as well as music fans,” said Raja Singh,

owner of Red House and a Lafayette resident.  “The ‘Rock the

Plaza’ series is another great way for these musicians to share

their music with the local community.”

Get your groove on free of charge starting at 6:00 p.m. Au-

gust 1 with the Red House All-Stars.  On stage August 8 will be

Stagefrite, August 15 The Ramblers and finally closing night Au-

gust 22 will feature The Spazmatics, a personal favorite, their

catch phrase is “nerds that rock.”

Pack your own picnic or just pick up some delicious food

and drink at the park, on the corner of Mt. Diablo Boulevard and

Moraga Road.  Come as you are, dancing shoes optional.  What

could more fun than savoring an adult beverage with pals, your

toes in the grass on a warm summer night?  Carpe the Friday.
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2008 Concerts
August 1 
The Red House All-Stars

August 8:  
Stagefrite

August 15  
The Ramblers 

August 22
The Spazmatics


